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December 20, 2009 
 
Stephen Woods 
Department of Psychiatry 
University of Cincinnati 
2170 East Galbraith Road 
Cincinnati, OH 45237 
 
Dear Steve: 
 
We will be pleased to publish a special issue of Physiology and Behavior in honor of WoodsFest.  The Guest 
Editors for this issue will be Gerry Smith and Doug Ramsay.  Anyone who attends will be welcome to submit an 
article, preferably on a topic related to your influence or interests.  Of course, all submitted manuscripts will 
undergo peer review with Gerry and Doug making the final decisions. 
 
Doug and Gerry will be in contact with the speakers and other attendees at the festival about submitting 
manuscripts.  We also hope to include a section in the issue for free communication to you, to provide a space for 
comments and personal messages, as well as for you to make a final comment or two if you like. 
 
I look forward to this special issue, and this opportunity to recognize your contributions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Randall R. Sakai 
Editor-in-Chief 
Professor of Psychiatry 
Director, Lab of Neuroendocrinology 
 


